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In the past few months, CanAssist 
has teamed up with Kingston artist, 
Heather Haynes and Worlds Collide 
to improve access to education for 
vulnerable children in the Democratic 
Republic of Congo – a new 
geographic outreach for us. We are 
very satisfied with the outcome. 

On Canadian Thanksgiving Monday,  
a school opened at the Tchukudu 
Womens’ Group  compound in Goma, 
DRC.  We have been delighted to see 

the smiling faces as kids who would 
otherwise have no access to 
education are sitting in three brand 
new “state of the DRC art” 
classrooms.   

This has been made possible by 
private donations from friends of the 
Holiday family as they honour the 
memory of their late son Jonathan. 

The Jonathan Holiday School  is 
now open! Our next challenge is to 

fund rainwater catchment and 
sanitation facilities for the school. 

CanAssist continues to work in 
several communities in Kenya, 
Uganda, Tanzania, and now Congo 
with a focus to improve educational 
opportunities or health.  

A heads up - two CanAssist donors 
will team up to match donations to 
CanAssist in conjunction with Giving 
Tuesday.  Stay tuned and double the 
bang for your buck. 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL AT 
THE JONATHAN HOLIDAY 
SCHOOL IN GOMA, DRC.

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
ABOUT CANASSIST, CHECK 
OUT OUR WEB PAGE OR 
JOIN OUR FACEBOOK 
GROUP PAGE - CANASSIST 
AFRICAN RELIEF TRUST.

CANASSIST APPRECIATES 
YOUR ONGOING SUPPORT.

CARPENTERS CONSTRUCT DESKS 
FOR THE SCHOOL..  THE PROJECT 
PROVIDED WORK FOR LOCALS.

THE HOLIDAY SCHOOL 
PROVIDES AN OPPORTUNITY 
FOR EDUCATION  WHERE 
NONE EXISTED BEFORE.

 

C ANASSIST AFRIC AN RELIEF TRUST

A Thanksgiving treat for CanAssist


